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Stock Show Cal-
endar-January 

 
Odessa-Sandhills 

January 3-5 
Kerrville Hill Country 

January 17-18 
Ft. Worth 

January 31– Feb 3 
 

Announce-

Livestock Show News 

4-H Meeting 
January 14th 4:30 p.m. 

 If you are interested in Range, Plant ID, 
Wool & Mohair, Photography, Food Chal-

lenge, etc...you will need to attend this 
meeting. 

*If you have other interest (play days, horse 
quiz bowl, etc…) please be here to voice 

your ideals. 
*We also need adult leaders for these 

events 

2012 Stock Show a 
HUGE Success! 

Please make sure you have paid 
for your concession stand charges, 
enrollment fee, validation tags, and 
sheering costs as soon as possi-

If you would like to add anything to 
this newsletter, please talk to Jody 
before the end of each month!  :)  

*REMEMBER to clean keep your animal 
pens clean at all times.* 

**Please call the Office or Chase to 
find out sheer/wash dates, and 

when we are leaving for each show.  

Thank you to everyone that helped make 
the  

Good Luck to everyone  
showing at Odessa, Kerrville, & 

Ft. Worth Stock Shows!!   

It is never to early to start working on 
your record books from this past fall ac-
tivities.  If you need any assistance, 
please come by and visit or call Whitney. ****Reminder: 

If you do not obtain 
your eligibility, you will 
NOT qualify to show at 
the Stock Shows!  
Work hard so you can 
have fun!! 


